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e2r Alert 

British Columbia Extends Layoff Period (Again) and Alberta is 

not far behind 
 

More jurisdictions across Canada are continuing to extend the length of their temporary layoff 

periods to avoid those layoffs from becoming permanent and giving rise to termination pay 

obligations.  

British Columbia is the next province to (again) extend the length of their temporary layoffs. 

Last month the province extended the period to 16 weeks, which has now been extended to 

24 weeks. This is a temporary measure. 

Staying on the west coast, Alberta has proposed another extension as well. Previously 

extending the layoff period to 120 days, the new proposed length of 180 days is expected to 

pass shortly. 

If you have any questions about temporary layoffs, please do not hesitate to reach out to 

speak with an e2r® Advisor. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

www.e2rsolutions.com 

This document is intended to be used as a reference and ought not be considered as constituting legal advice 

(including jurisdictional variances) and accordingly should not be relied upon without obtaining specific legal advice 

from e2r®. 

 

2 

 


